
Laura Holland O’Brien 

St. Louis Mo  

 

August 10, 2018 

Schuyler Nissly, Educational Coordinator 

Aviation Distributors & Manufacturers Association (ADMA) 

100 North 20th Street, Suite 400 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

Dear Mr. Nissly: 

My lifelong dream of attending flight school is moving forward, thanks to generous educational 

scholarships like yours.  Since being named one of the recipients of the ADMA 2018 scholarship 

recipients., my dream is becoming a reality at Southwestern Illinois College. The award gives me 

an opportunity to earn skills that will serve the flight community. Thank you personally for your 

generosity: Without scholarship opportunities willing to support our aviation community, 

students such as myself would be unable to pursue advanced aeronautical ratings. 

Your scholarship will make a profound impact on my career in aviation.  My passion for flying is 

matched only by my love for volunteering, so my decision to specialize in flight training comes 

from the heart. 

Once again, thank you for the vote of confidence and the ADMA 2018 scholarship.  I am 

committed to my education and to serving the aviation community, and one step closer to 

becoming a commercial pilot, thanks to your continued generosity and the Aviation Distributors 

& Manufacturers Association (ADMA) Scholarship. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Holland O’Brien 


